
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We are really pleased to announce that our Year 3 and Year 4 children have the opportunity to visit Worsborough Mill and 

park.  The children will take part in a field to flour workshop where they will have a tour of the mill and see the huge water 

powered wheel in action. They will enjoy a range of fun activities in the learning room and, in the afternoon after lunch, will 

take a nature trail walk around the beautiful country park.  

 

Due to available space in the mill buildings, we are visiting over two days. 

Year 4 children will visit on Wednesday 21st June.  

Year 3 children will visit on Monday 26th June.  

Both year groups will leave school at 9.20am and return in time for our usual home time at 3.20 from the usual classroom 

door.  

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and wear school uniform. We are hoping for lovely weather but as we know, it 

cannot be guaranteed. Please make sure children have a suitable coat. Trainers can be worn so that we are comfortable for 

the walk.   If your child receives free school meals, and you would like school to provide a packed lunch, please tick the box 

on the electronic form.  

 

The cost for this day is £10 per pupil; this is payable by Parent Pay ONLY . If you have any issues with using Parent Pay, please 

contact the office who will be able to help you. Under the current Education Act all contributions for trips in school are 

voluntary. However, the cost of this visit has already been subsidised by school and we are therefore relying on sufficient 

parent/carer contributions in order for this visit to go ahead. We do really appreciate your support in order for us to give 

children valuable educational experiences. The final date for payment is Friday 9th June.   

 

As part of our continued commitment to paperless communication we are asking you to complete the permission form for 

your child electronically via a very simple form that should take you no more than 5 minutes. Please ensure you complete all 

questions. The form can be accessed using the following link. Please complete this by Friday 9th June.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/5Dm6qxjnKr 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask your child’s teacher.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Yours sincerely, 

 The Year 3 / 4 Team  

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/5Dm6qxjnKr
http://www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk/

